
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Ross Hoover, Parks and Recreation Director 
Kyla Cesca, Office Coordinator 

DATE:    September 11, 2023 
 

SUBJECT: 
Basalt Creek Parks and Recreation Update  
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
City Council adopted the Parks and Recreation Master Plan in 2019, and accepted the Basalt 
Creek Parks and Recreation Plan in 2022. These plans identified needs for parks, trails, and 
natural areas in the Basalt Creek area. Parkland planning involved extensive public outreach and 
community engagement. The Basalt Creek Parks and Recreation Plan demonstrates the need to 
preserve natural areas and provide active recreation to serve community members.  
 
Staff will provide an update showing the progress of Basalt Creek parks, trails and natural areas.  
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Presentation 


